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As a native Oregonian who has served our country for over 24 years, I loved 

returning back home after my active duty time. I joined the Guard after i set my roots 

here after traveling all around the world. Many other states offer this (for no state 

taxes to be taken from military pension). It would be a wonderful gesture to enjoy that 

here in our beautiful state, especially in an ever-increasing climate of veteran benefit 

reductions. I am proud to have served and I'm proud to be an Oregonian! 


